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Comments: Dear Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Team,

As part of your forest plan revision please continue to allow bicycle access to the State Line (Trail 738) and other
single-track trails that connect to it. Also, please re-open miles 20-27 of the State Line Trail to bicycles.

Please protect the wild nature of this area by prohibiting resource extraction according to the Idaho and Federal
Roadless Rules.

Every year | look forward to visiting scenic places by bicycle with my family and friends. | hope the State Line
Trail will be open to bicycles after the completion of the Forest Plan Revision. If it is, we will certainly be visiting
this area and businesses in the neighboring communities.



